
     
 

Friday 17th July 2020 

Hello Freddie, Ruby, Edward, Max, Isla S, Ellie, Harry, Charlie, Oliver, Emily, Isla B, Chloe, Sofia, Alexie, Reilly, 

Lewis, Eva S, Percysledge, William and Eva P, 

 

Miss Courtney and I were very disappointed that the weather stopped our plan to meet up with you all this 

week. Happily, we will be able to see you all on Monday, 20th July at 9.15 am instead.  

We’d love to see all of you there, so we hope you are able to attend.  

Please remember to bring a drink in a disposable bottle with you on the day. You will receive your reports, treat 

bags and any project prizes on Monday morning before you go home. 

  

Seaside projects  

We were delighted to see all your wonderful projects this week and we have been amazed by how talented you 

all are. We have seen all sorts of wonderful things - a PowerPoint presentation, detailed models, art projects 

and written research projects to name just a few. It has been very hard to choose 5 winners but we did get 

there in the end! Thank you for all your hard work and efforts. We are very proud of all of you. 

As mentioned on last week’s newsletter, we are putting together a photograph montage of the activities and 

work Class 2 have been doing during lockdown. Thank you to all the parents who have emailed photographs of 

work and activities over lockdown.  

If you do not want any of the photographs to be used for our class montage on the website please email us or 

telephone school to let us know. Thank you. 

 

Class of 2020 Review 

Miss Courtney and I have been talking to some of the Year 2 children in school this week about this year in 

school and their favourite memories of Year 2.  

What are yours? It has been such a busy year. What did you enjoy doing this year in school?  

Here are just a few of the fun things that we have done:  
 Maths activity day 

 Book Club with Miss Morris 

 Recorder Club with Mrs Lucarelli 

 Dance Club with Miss Harriet 

 Art with Miss Patel 

 Pancake Day activities with Mrs Ramsay 

 Making amazing Animal Fact Books 

 Our Christmas Nativity Play and Party 

 Being History Detectives 

 Making sock puppets and Victorian peg dolls 

 Acting out stories from the Bible – remember Moses and the burning bush? 

 Going to see Peter Pan at Blackpool 

 Bog-eyed Jog 

 Gymnastics in PE 

 Busythings and Coding  

 Golden Time – especially Lego! 

 Celebration certificates  and the Sunshine raffle 

 Being a monitor and having responsibilities. 

Haven’t we had an interesting and busy year? What exciting things you will do next year in your new class? 

 

It has been a pleasure and a privilege to be your teachers this year. Thank you for being such a fantastic class. 

Stay safe, stay well and keep shining your lights brightly!  

See you all on Monday! 

Love Mrs Ramsay and Miss Courtney xx 

 

 

   

   

 


